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Notice 

 

Public Notice for Medicaid Pharmacy Reimbursement 

 

In reference to the "Public Notice for Medicaid Pharmacy Reimbursement" currently 

posted on this website one of the email addresses to which interested parties could send 

comments was originally incorrect: johan.serrano@asespr.gov should have been 

john.serrano@asespr.org. The notice has now been corrected. No other changes are 

being made to the notice. 
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